FPP Change Form

Change Request Number:  12BON003
Date:  17 November 2011.
Proposed by: Project Fisheries
Proposed Change: Extend slow roll procedures for sturgeon to year-round.
5.7. Turbines which have been idle/out of service for more than 12 hours will be started by slow rolling the unit after manually tipping turbine blades from flat to steep and back to flat.

6.5.2. Turbines which have been idle/out of service will be started by slow rolling the unit after manually tipping turbine blades from flat to steep and back to flat.

Reason for Change:  With plans for PH1 units' digital governors to be programmed for automatic slow roll, we should consider making it a standard start up procedure year round rather than confined to the winter months.
Comments from others:  
Record of Final Action:  approved at the 20 January 2012 FPP meeting.
